Public Records Office Dec 28, 2022 at 9:26 AM

To: Jean Mendoza
& Details

RE: Public Records Request

December 28, 2022
Dear Ms. Mendoza,
The Yakima Regional Clean Air Agency received vour public records request on 11/28/2022 for the following:

“copies of the materials used to train YRCAA employees regarding the YRCAA Non-Discrimination Plan. [
request a listing of the dates and times when this training was given, number of hours or minutes of training,
names of trainers, and the names of emplovees who received the training. The time frame is Januvary 1, 2019

to the present ™
An extensive search of agency records revealed the attached records responstve to vour request. There will be no charge for
these records. As a result, this agency considers this request fulfilled and closed as of the date mentioned above.

If you have any questions or concerns please call (509) 834-2050, ext. 102 or email at pro@yrcaa.org.

If you have any questions or concerns please call (309) §34-2050, ext. 102 or email at pro@yrcaa.org.

Sincerely,

Famela Horman

Pamela Herman, CPRO | Certified Public Records Officer
Yakima Regional Clean Aw Agency

Direct: 509.834.2030 ex. 102 | Face: 309.834.2060

186 Iron Horse Ct.. Suite 101 | Yakima, WA 98902
pamela@yrcaa org



